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November 27, 2024

Cleveland City Council Members
City Hall, Room 220

Dear Council Members:

I am writing regarding two appointments that City Council has to the City’s Fair Housing Board.  
Under Section 665.05 of the Codified Ordinances, this Board acts to assure that everyone has full 
and equal opportunity to consider all available housing for themselves and their families within the 
City without discrimination. 

I ask for your consideration to re-appoint Eugene Miller (to a term ending December 1, 2027) and 
Samir Mohammad (to a term ending December 1, 2026) to the Fair Housing Board.  Both of these 
individuals have demonstrated their commitment to our community and both have been serving on 
this Board.

These nominations will be up for consideration by Council at the meeting on December 2, 2024.  
Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Blaine A. Griffin 
Council President


